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WCOutreachCEm Resource

From: Ted Wilcox [twwsma@rit.edu]
Sent: Friday, February 24, 2012 2:20 PM
To: WCOutreach Resource
Subject: Nuclear waste

I wish to make a few comments on nuclear waste storage. The 120 year or even the overly 
optimistic 200-300 year expected safe on site storage of the waste gives me no satisfaction 
at all. The danger will continue long after this as we all know. It appears that HOSS storage 
would be better. It is also vital that the costs of storage be factored into the cost of the 
electricity so that the future public isn't cheated. 
 
I could say more but this may be enough for now. 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
Theodore Wilcox, Ph.D. 
225 Croydon Road 
Rochester, NY 14610-1431 
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